nne

Att.:

16 June 2022

Communication on Progress (COP) Submission
To whom it may concern,
Due to unforeseen events, we are unable to meet the deadline for our annual COP report.

Therefore, we kindly ask for an extension period in order to be able to summit a COP that fully
describes our company’s efforts and progress in 2021.

We hope for your understanding.

Sincerely yours, #

Line Holst-Jensen
Sustainability Consultant
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